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 Milford Government Access Television Committee 
 
Tuesday, January 25, 2011 
 
Parsons Government Complex 
70 West River Street 
Board of Education Room 
Milford, CT  06460 
 
Call to Order: 7:07 PM 
 
Attendance:  Michael Manente, Kim Boath, Michael Cavallaro, Paula Patterson, Toby Zabinski 
 
Motion to accept the minutes of December 21, 2010 made by: M. Cavallaro, 2nd by: T. Zabinki. 
Passed. 
 
Kim Boath was introduced as the newly appointed member of MGAT. 
 
Michael Manente reported that the new server is has been installed in city hall and that new software 
will now be installed.  
 
Public Comment: Marty Hardiman reported that the St. Patrick’s Day Parade will be on March 13, 
2011and requested that it be videotaped. 
 
The equipment list for the government and the educational GATA grant was reviewed and 
discussed. The application form will be available soon.  The submission date is not set at this time.  
Mike Manente will discuss with the GATA committee members questions concerning the 
submission and requirements. 
 
Arney Rogoff presented the Line Producer’s Report.   
 
Mike Cavallaro presented the financial report for MGAT accounts.  There was a discussion of 
operational funds and disbursement for equipment purchases. 
 
M. Cavallaro moved to adjourn the meeting.  Seconded by: Mike Manente. Motion passed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:47 PM. 
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